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GET Committee

From: Paul Solomon <psolomonlcsw@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2019 9:32 PM

To: GET Committee

Subject: ' Supreme Court Appeal re Lahaina injection wells

Aloha Council members,

| support the Council hiring independent lawyers to force County Lawyers to follow the Charter and honor the
Council's vote to withdraw from the Supreme Court Appeal.

Mahalo,

Paul Solomon
PO Box 1183
Haiku, HI
808-633-3009



